




Jan. 15, 2014 

Addendum to November 7th, 2013 letter from Kent Woodlands Property Owners Association. 
Kentfield, Marin County, California,  to the California Fair Political Practices Commission. Please 
place our addendum letter on the Agenda for Public Comment.   

 

To: Zachery Morazzini,General Counsel 
     W. Lenkeit, Counsel 
      Kelly Breton, Assistant to the Commission 

CC: Supervisors Steve Kinsey and Katie Rice 

CC: Steven Woodside, Marin County Counsel 
       David Zaltsman, Deputy County Counsel 
 
From: Kent Woodlands Property Owners Association 
 
 Kent  Woodlands Property Owners Association (KWPOA)  is writing in anticipation of the 
Commission’s meeting tomorrow (Jan. 16),  in reference to a new lawsuit filed on November 18, 
2013, by two environmental advocate groups against Marin County. Because of this new 
lawsuit, our association feels it is of even greater urgency that our Supervisor, Katie Rice, be 
qualified to vote on matters involving a countywide stream ordinance.   The lawsuit by SPAWN 
and the Center for Biological Diversity seeks an injunction against all development near any 
stream in Marin county.  As we have pointed out in our previous letter to the Commission, most 
of the fish-bearing streams in unincorporated Marin County fall in either our district (2) or 
district (4), representatives of which the Commission has disqualified from voting.  This newly-
filed lawsuit puts more pressure on the voting Supervisors, and we deem it is more critical than 
ever to have a full complement of Supervisors deliberating on this stream conservation issue.  
Whichever way our own Supervisor will vote, or deliberate, on the issue is less important to us 
than knowing that she is not even allowed to have a voice.  We feel this disenfranchisement 
should be reconsidered, since the banned Supervisors do not own property in the setback area, 
and since the ordinance is intended to be countywide in application, not 3/5 of the county.  We 
feel, in this case, our representation should not be denied. 
 
 Thank you for considering our letter and our position, and, if there is any way we can 
provide more information to your Commission, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are an 
area of 500 plus homes and we should be heard. 
 
 Sincerely, 

Kathy Goldsmith 

 KENT WOODLANDS PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 Kathy Goldsmith, president 
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